SPECIAL MEETING DECEMBER 2, 1988

The special meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Supervisor James Totten. Also present were Clerk Marcia Strong, Treasurer Edgar Scharrer, and Trustees Maria Foerster and Tom Totten.

The meeting had been called at the request of Gilbert and Betty Kern to discuss the township's litigation against them.

The floor was turned over to the Kerns who discussed various aspects of their case.

A motion to adjourn was made at 9:45 p.m. by Scharrer supported by Tom Totten. Motion carried.

Marcia Strong, clerk